
SAFETY DATA SHEETS

This SDS packet was issued with item:
078410196

The safety data sheets (SDS) in this packet apply to the individual products listed below. Please

refer to invoice for specific item number(s).

078369171 078381377 078410147 078410154 078410162 078410170 078410188 078410204 078410212 078410220

078410238 078410246 078410279 078499800 078567292 078577853 078577861 078577879 078702402 078706162

078714732

The safety data sheets (SDS) in this packet apply to one or more components included in the

items listed below. Items listed below may require one or more SDS. Please refer to invoice for

specific item number(s).

078410253 078410261 078832544



 
 
 
 
August 07/2012 
 
 
 
Marci Powell 
Global Safety 
 
 
 
This letter is in response to your request for a Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS) for the following 
Veterinary Biological products manufactured by Colorado Serum Company under the subtitle Professional 
Biological Company, a solely owned subsidiary of Colorado Serum Company: 
 
   A)  All requested products by Webster Veterinary Supply 
 
The Denver Regional Office of OSHA was contacted to determine if Colorado Serum Company is required 
to provide an MSDS upon customer request.  The OSHA Regional Office subsequently informed Colorado 
Serum Company that the veterinary biological products produced by the firm are not included with 
materials listed in Title 29 of the Code of Federal Regulations (29 CFR), Chapter XVII, Part 1910.  In 
addition, the veterinary biological products in question are not covered under the Hazardous Materials 
Communication Act.  Therefore, it has been determined that Colorado Serum Company is not required to 
provide an MSDS for the type of veterinary biological products that it manufactures. 
 
As a result of the information gathered from OSHA, Colorado Serum Company has elected not to provide 
an MSDS when requested.  In the future, if it becomes mandatory for manufacturing firms to provide an 
MSDS for veterinary biological products, Colorado Serum Company will provide one to its customers. 
 
Thank you for your interest in our products. 
 
 
 
 
Ed Lehigh, VP Marketing 
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